
                                         Principal:  Ms Mary McCallion  M.Sc., B.Ed., Dip. I.P.M. 

 

St Brigid’s Primary, Nursery School & ASD/LSC Units 
                              
Tel:  028 71351929 

E-Mail:   info@stbrigidsps.derry.ni.sch.uk                                                    
Website:  www.stbrigidsps.com 

 
 
 

 
28th March 2023                             
  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The term ends for pupils on Tuesday 4th April at 12 Noon. 
This will be a non-uniform day for pupils to celebrate the end of term. 
School will reopen on Monday 17th April at 8.55am for all children. 
 
We wish you all a holy and happy Easter.                                                               

 
 
                                                                                               

                                                                                          

 
……………………………….. 
Mary McCallion 
Principal 
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